
Republic of the Philippines
Department of the Interior and Local Government

MIMAROPA Region

July 9,2021

DIR. MA. LOURDES G. FERRER, CESO III
Regional Executive Director
DENR _ MIMAROPA
1515 L & S Building, Roxas Boulevard,
Ermita, Manila

Dear Diiector Ferrer:

Greetings from DILG MIMAROPA!

This pertains to DILG Memorandum Circular No.2019-152 entitled,
"Estabiishment of Regional lnspection Committees (RlC)" which aims to
verify the compliance of commercial and household establishments with
relevant local, national and environmental laws including applicable
permits.

With the reopening of tourism this second semester, the DILG is
reinitializing the conduct of RIC activities under the new normal. ln line
with this, we would like to invite your good office to participate in the
conduct of the said activity by ensuring the presence/availability of your
representative for the inspection in the following primary ecotourism sites
in the region beginning this month of July 2021:

. Municipality of Puerto Galera, Oriental Mindoro
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. Municipality of El Nido, Palawan

ln the conduct of inspection, two teams shall be formed to be
composed of members from the LGU, DILG, BFP, PNP, DENR, DOT and
PCSD (in the case of Palawan LGUs). All activities to be conducted shall
be subject to the prevailing guidelines lnter-Agency Task Force for the
Management of Emerging lnfectious Diseases (IATF-ElD) Resolutions.
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Our DILG field offices will coordinate with your respective field
offices to facilitate the successful conduct of the beach tourism
monitoring.

Further, attached are the following documents for your reference:

1. Letter of DILG USec Densing to DENR USec Adobo re
lnvitation to Participate in the Conduct of lnspections; and

2. DILG Memorandum Circular No. 2019-152

We hope for your unwavering support in the RIC activities in the
region. Should you have any query or concem, you may contact LGOO
lV Riznette Kathleen S. Sales, our focal person a|09178420677 or email
us at dilqmimaropa.lqmed@qmail.com.

Thank you and warm regards.

Very truly yours,

WILHELM M. SUYKO, CESO/Y
Regional Director ,,
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